
 

21/03/19 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

On Friday 5th April we will be having a PURPLE DAY! We kindly ask that students bring in £1 donation in 

exchange to wear purple/non-uniform.  

The reason we are having a purple day is to celebrate the wonderful work that Crewe Rotary club have 

done at school and across Crewe in planting over 45000 crocus bulbs to raise awareness of their END 

POLIO campaign. The rotary kindly came in during the Autumn term and planted 100s of crocus bulbs 

with some of our students which are now in bloom. The club often support Friends of Springfield 

events, and helps us to raise much needed funds for school. We would like to give back by having a 

purple day whereby all the funds raised will go to their campaign and pay for polio vaccines in third 

world countries. If anyone would like to read more about their campaign please visit their website:  

http://www.rotary-ribi.org 

On Friday 5th April we will also be having a special Easter Assembly where we will be having an Easter 

Bonnet competition for students! All students are encouraged to take part. Winners will receive a 

chocolate egg or bunny rabbit! The prizes are kindly being funded by Friends of Springfield. If you wish 

to take part the categories are: 

• Enchanted Garden 

• Chickalicious! 

• Recycled Bunny 

• Edible Easter 

 All entries must be worn in to school on Friday 5th April. 

We look forward to receiving your creations. 

Kind regards 

Emma Goodwin 
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